
 

 

Opinion No. 65-199  

October 13, 1965  

BY: OPINION OF BOSTON E. WITT, Attorney General Oliver E. Payne, Deputy 
Attorney General  

TO: Mr. Herbert J. Taylor, State Representative, P.O. Box 268, Gallup, New Mexico  

{*324} NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

Due to the fact that it duplicates Attorney General Opinion No. 65-194, dated October 
11, 1965, Attorney General Opinion No. 65-199, dated October 13, 1965, is hereby 
cancelled.  


